
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 6, 2023 

 

City of Tomball 

Mr. David Esquivel 

401 Market Street 

Tomball, Texas  77375 

 

RE:  Tomball Holiday Parade 

 

Dear Mr. Esquivel, 

 

We are anticipating a fabulous Tomball Holiday Parade at 10 a.m. on Saturday, November 18, 2023 with help 

from our city, police and fire departments, as well as from numerous volunteers. The popular attraction is a 

Tomball tradition and is celebrating 58 years.  We are looking forward again to the expertise of the Tomball 

Police Department for crowd control and as visual deterrents from any negative activity. 

 

To insure the safety of the many visitors and Parade participants who will be in Tomball on November 18, we 

are asking for street closures for the following streets on Saturday morning only from 7:00 a.m. until noon: 

• North Elm between Main Street and Hufsmith Rd. 

• North Walnut between Main Street and Epps 

• 100 & 200 block of Commerce 

• 100 & 200 block of Houston 

• 100 & 200 block of Oxford 

• South Elm between Main Street and Market Street 

• South Walnut between Main Street and Fannin 

• 100 & 200 block of Market Street 

• Parking lot at corner of Main and South Walnut 

 

From 9:15 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. 

• FM 2920 from FM 2978 to Business 249 
 

Enclosed is a map for your review.  Residents of these streets will still have access to and from their homes. 

 

We appreciate the City of Tomball, its special partnership with the chamber and the assistance always offered 

for our events.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brandy Beyer or myself at 281-351-

7222. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bruce Hillegeist 

President 

 

Encl: Map 


